

Notes of Technical Panel Meeting 1st December 2022 on Microsoft Teams 7pm

Present: Ryan Grewcock (RG), Chris Exall (CE), Tom Ondrusz (TO), Baden Knifton (BK), Barbara Grogan (BG), Mike Barker (MB), John Shedden (JS), Michelle Poynton (MP) & Carla Broderick (CB)

Apologies: Richard Barbour (RB), Claire Pennell (CP), Simon Banister (SB), John Greenwood (JG), Taryn Archbold (TA), & Tim Fawke (TF)

Introductions	Action
<p>RG introduced Barbara Grogan to the Group</p> <p>Barbara was invited to present to the group the latest information from the “Ski Leaders of Tomorrow seminar” Hosted by the Norwegian Ski Federation. Funded by Equinor. A Norwegian energy company Leading the way with their National mentoring programme. 21 Nations participated. Aimed at developing the Future of Ski sport, the next generation of ski leaders and a pathway for female coaches, managers and leaders focusing on Equity in coaching.</p> <p>Key Themes Holistic approach to training. Nutrition, strength psychological & long term health. Need of a health cert to compete focusing on winning the right way, Equity, Youth, Sustainability, Media. Everyone gets the support that they need,</p> <p>Barbara is from the Mid West USA .Barbara competed at an international level. Was part of the US Disabled coaching team Para games in Nagano. Moved to the UK in 2008 and started working with SSE in 2015 as a XC coach and Senior Nordic Tutor</p> <p>BK Now working with British Para, Nice to see a modern and the right approach to coaching</p> <p>RG Ties into our strategy, succession tutor planning & enabling opportunities for everybody</p> <p>BG 2010 Olympics US results were bad Nordic funding got shut down. Drive for \$25 was implemented raising money for grass roots. Turned things around families and kids stayed in sport. Media more exciting exposing skiing to a wider audience. Sustainability communications with other nations. Bringing sport to people from different backgrounds.</p> <p>TO Kendal County Council are engaging local kids to free sessions and a hot meal over the school holidays 150 participated and retained 40 children. Kendal Mountain Festival KMF also engaging the local community.</p> <p>JS Interested in how our NGB compared with other nations and also comparison to local facilities.</p>	<p>-</p>

<p>BG In Uk Local centres provide the facilities and communities for people to participate. In US local parks and privately owned golf courses can make trails for cross country skiing in the winter without NGB being involved.</p> <p>JS Lowlanders conference could prove useful as they would have the similar challenges to snow sport</p> <p>BK Who has a similar model to us and who's doing it better? Japan and Australia but they do have mountains and snow</p> <p>MB Air Bags-Bag Jump being hired out around facilities.</p> <p>RG Need to support commercial slopes with a facility engagement and workforce development. Proposing more meetings in 2023.</p>	
<p>Outstanding Actions</p>	
<p>RG All outstanding actions are in hand. Coaches Protocol has been updated, just awaiting the latest BREXIT guidance to see if the Protocol makes sense. BASI joint statement ongoing Tutor Orientation budgeted for and being arranged for June time IVSI contact training hours 180 hrs for Alpine 120 hours for Nordic. <i>'with additional training it's expected that a candidate will have undertaken more than 300 hours of training, with alpine instructor having a total of more than 320 hours.'</i> Aligning coaching standards to OFQUAL In discussions with CIMSPA who are funded with Sport England-Looking at a pathway to fulfil their criteria First Aid Policy update</p>	
<p>AOB</p>	
<p>JS Chris and John are compiling a list of all the members and ex members who have been awarded an honorary life membership.</p> <p>BK Suggested 2 x 45 min sessions for the next CTP meeting</p> <p>CE What can we do and where? version 2 still ongoing. Will send out an update in the next couple of weeks.</p> <p>RG Asked BG to join the future CTP meetings</p> <p>RG Huge congratulations to Richard Barbour & John Shedden for the nomination of their Locked in Shed Podcast. Unfortunately Richard is unable to attend the award ceremony, but wish them both the best of luck. Looking forward to season 2</p>	<p>RG to check to see if any records are at Loughborough</p> <p>All agreed</p> <p>MP to look into</p> <p>All</p>

Next Meeting	
Scheduled for the 9 th March 23 at 19:00	